

Dear Parents/Carers

On the 17th November the school will be holding a dress up day to promote Maths.

In Year 2 and in KS2, children follow a programme called Times Table Rock Stars and are asked to dress as a 'Rock Star' for the day. The importance of children not only being fluent but understanding their times tables cannot be underestimated. Since beginning the programme many years ago, children have been engaged and enjoyed the many challenges it provides.

In EYFS and in Year I, children are asked to have a T shirt decorated with one or lots of numbers. A strong foundation of number is of vital importance so children can understand what numbers mean.

Of course, EYFS children and Year I are more than welcome to come to school dressed as a 'Rock Star Number'.

Please don't hesitate to speak to the class teacher if there are any other questions.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs M Atherton

